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May 3, 2010   

To: Parks and Environment Committee  

From: Board of Health  

Subject: Public Forum on the Proposed Metrolinx Service Expansion in the Georgetown 
South Corridor   

The Board of Health on May 3, 2010, amongst other things, forwarded the report (April 16, 2010) 
from the Medical Officer of Health entitled “Public Forum on the Proposed Metrolinx Service 
Expansion in the Georgetown South Corridor” to the Parks and Environment Committee to make 
any recommendations as appropriate.  

Decision Advice and Other Information:  

The Board of Health:   

1. forwarded the report (April 16, 2010) from the Medical Officer of Health to Metrolinx to 
address the comments and concerns raised at the Public Forum and identified in this 
report.   

2. forwarded the report (April 16, 2010) from the Medical Officer of Health to the 
Parks and Environment Committee to make any recommendations as appropriate.   

3  forwarded the report (April 16, 2010) from the Medical Officer of Health to the Toronto 
District School Board, the Toronto Catholic District School Board, the Ontario Minister 
of the Environment, the Ontario Minister of Transportation, the Member of Provincial 
Parliament for York South-Weston, the Member of Provincial Parliament for Davenport, 
and the Local Health Integrated Networks servicing communities adjacent to the rail 
line, and requested that these organizations/individuals respond to the Board of Health 
on the questions/concerns which arose at the public forum.   

4. referred the submissions made to the Board of Health by Lin Grist, Clean Air Coalition, 
and Rick Ciccarelli, Mount Dennis Community Association, to the Medical Officer of 
Health. 
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Background:  

The Board of Health on May 3, 2010, considered a report (April 16, 2010) from the Medical Officer 
of Health, entitled "Public Forum on the Proposed Metrolinx Service Expansion in the Georgetown 
South Corridor".   

Background Information 
HL30.1 - Public Forum on the Proposed Metrolinx Service Expansion in the 
Georgetown South Corridor - Staff Report and Attachment 1 
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2010/hl/bgrd/backgroundfile-29428.pdf) 

 

Communications

 

(May 3, 2010) Submission from Rick Ciccarelli, Mount Dennis Community 
Association (HL.Main.30.1.1) 

 

Speakers 

Lin Grist, Chair, Health Impacts Team, Clean Air Coalition 
Rick Ciccarelli, Representative, Mount Dennis Community Association Executive (Submission 
Filed) 
Councillor Frances Nunziata, Ward 11 - York South-Weston     

Secretary, 
Board of Health  

C. Davidovits/jd 
Item HL30.1  
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c. Medical Officer of Health  
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